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Wedekind Brothers will once again be our supplier of choice for logoed spirit wear---they supplied us 

at our last reunion and have been a long-time supplier for numerous USNA class reunions. The 

committee has pre-selected several items found in their general catalog that can be purchased in a 

variety of colors with the embroidered NAPS-67 logo. 

These items can be found at http://www.wedekindbros.com/. Clicking on the link will take you to 

their home page which shows several listings including the NAPS-67 logo. On the top left, under 

Selected Navy Reunion Apparel, click on ‘Men’s Apparel’ or ‘Women’s Apparel’ to see the items 

that we have pre-selected that may be of interest to you.  

To order any of these items, go to either of those two sections and click on the item(s) of interest. 

Select the size and color and then write NAPS-67 in the ‘Other In-House Logo’ block. Fill in all 

remaining required order information. Shipping charges will be calculated based on zip code just like 

done by other on-line sites. 

If you want to order a ball-cap, do so at https://www.wedekindbros.com/accessories/head-gear 

and follow the same ordering instructions. 

Furthermore, if you want to order anything else in the Wedekind catalog, click on the Full Catalog 

icon found at the bottom of their Home Page and check out what they have. You can add the NAPS-

67 logo to any item in their catalog. 

Finally, during our reunion we will have an opportunity to shop at the Newport Navy Exchange which 

is stocked with a variety of NAPS logoed items that include: mugs, ball caps, t-shirts, sweat-gear, 

polo shirts and jackets. However, the logo will be the current NAPS logo and not our NAPS-67 logo. 

http://www.wedekindbros.com/
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